
Dear Amon: 

THE BILTMORE HOTEL 

Los ANGELES 

BARON L O NG 
PRESIDENT 

C HARLES SAAD 
MANAG I N G D I RECTOR 

EDWARDS . BERNARD 
MANAGER 

May 7th, 194'2 

Many thanks for asking your secretary 
to send me the special edition of 
the FORT WORTH STAR TELEGRAM . I want 
to extend my congratulations on the 
opening of the new Consolidated bomber 
plant in Fort Worth. 

Hoping to see you over this way soon 
and with best personal regards -

Mr . Amon G. Carter, 
FORT WORTH STAR TELEGR!M, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

yours, 


